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THE ROTARY CLUB of CAMPBELLTOWN (SA) Inc. 

Club NEWSLETTER Date Monday 06 September 21-Mtg 2554 
Postal Address PO Box 438   Campbelltown SA 5074 

Secretary: 0412 236 503 (Frank Orlando) rcc9510secretary@gmail.com 

Club Email: campbelltown@rotaryclub.org.au  Web: www.campbelltown.Rotaryclub.org.au 

Shed contact numbers:  Arrange Pickups: 8337 3377.  

Bulletin Editor: Bruce Barnes – Phone 0407 724 699, email: editor20rcc@gmail.com  

 

 Rotary International President: Shekhar Mehta  District Governor 9510: Jeff Neale & wife Jenny  

 

If you are unable to perform your duties, PLEASE ARRANGE a SUBSTITUTE and advise your 

replacement to David Munro 0418 845 644. 

IF YOU ARE GOING TO BE DELAYED STARTING YOUR DUTIES, PLEASE ORGANISE A ROTARIAN TO 

DEPUTISE FOR YOU UNTIL YOU CAN GET THERE.                               More info   Here 

             

 

               DATE 

2021 

 

 

 

Mon 13th       

Sept 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

Mon 20th       

Sept 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

Mon 27th       

Sept 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

Mon 4th       

Oct 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 
Speaker         Hagen Stehr Michael Neale   

 

Program 

 

 

Importance of 

Regions 

 

 

Under the Bonnet 

Bay to Birdwood 

No Meeting in lieu 

of RYLA Wind up 

meeting Sept 23rd 

at Marche Club 

Labour Day  

Public Holiday 

 

Chair Frank Augello  Jeff Blanco   

Rotary 

Information 

Margaret Beare TBA   

Plaques & 

Fellowship 

Sarah Hennessey/ 

Elizabeth 

Gagliardi 

Dora Iuliano/Susan 

Harris 

  

Cashier 1 Manfred Heinrich Damien Leach   

Cashier 2 Netty Heinrich Michael McCabe   

Steward 1 Bruce Barnes Jim Silvestri   

Steward 2 

 

Reg Bennett Michael Dilena   

Raffle Gail Casey Peter Allen   

TIME 6:00 FOR 6.30 PM 6:00 FOR 6.30 PM   

Remarks Basic Education and 

Literacy Month 

Basic Education and 

Literacy Month 

 Economic and 
Community 

Development Month 

mailto:rcc9510secretary@gmail.com
mailto:campbelltown@rotaryclub.org.au
http://www.campbelltown.rotaryclub.org.au/
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200628-2501-Changeover/editor20rcc@gmail.com
https://www.rotary.org/en/shekhar-mehta-says-serving-others-changes-lives-including-our-own
https://rotary9510.org/page/district-governor-21-22
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/667a71c5-0992-431d-b9e1-9b607c5c59a5/1/
https://www.rotary.org/en/2018-19-rotary-president-selected
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2021-2022 BOARD OF DIRECTORS: -  

PRESIDENT  Stephany Martin  

VICE PRESIDENT   Jim Silvestri 

PRESIDENT ELECT Michael McCabe  

IMM PAST PRESIDENT Vince Belperio 

SECRETARY  Frank Orlando 

TREASURER  Babu Kanagasabai  

COMMUNITY SERVICE Elizabeth Gagliardi 

FUNDRAISING  Jim Silvestri 

INTERNATIONAL               Margaret Northcote 

Membership                     Damian Leach 

Fellowship                Denise Dinham  

YOUTH                    Maria Figg 

VOCATIONAL SERVICE Jane Gascoigne  

PUBLIC IMAGE                     Alyssa Morran 

 Please send to  RCCpublicimage9510@gmail.com  

 

List of Committee Members is Here  
  Club Service officers etc. 

Welfare Officer:  Peter Rumbelow  8337 5249 / peter@rumbelow.net 

Sergeant:  Aaron Stobie  0431 213 870 /  aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au 

Attendance: David Munro  0418 845 644/: davidrmunro@icloud  

Bulletin:  Bruce Barnes 0407 724 699 / editor20rcc@gmail.com 

Shed Convenor :  Benny Bosman ( Deputy : John Russo)  

Historian: Peter Rumbelow                     Auditor: Dean Crook 

Risk Management: Michael Mc Cabe       

Rotary Information & Program : Damian Leach        Property: Bill Allan 

Sound: Frank Augello   

Public Officer: Jeff Neale 

Webmaster/Database/Social Media: Public Image Committee 

Public Relations: Alyssa Morran                   Program: Damian Leach  

Photographer: Enzo Piperone 

Art Show Convenor: Michael McCabe (cont.) 

CROE - Mal Hansen 

 

• After acting Sergeant Garth’s invocation & loyal toast, PP Jim Silvestri 

welcomed members, guests, visitors & a special welcome to inductee Dr Nigel 

Quadros. 

o President Steph sends her apologies as she, along with many others are enjoying 

CROE (The Campbelltown Rotary Outback Experience).  

 

o It is with regret & deep sadness that we announce the sudden 

passing away of member Joe Hudspith. Joe joined the Club way 

back on May 1st, 1982. Both he & Jule gave much to this Club & 

Rotary. Our thoughts and prayers are with Joe’s wife Jule and 

family. Their son Tim, who is interstate, would like to invite a 

small group of Rotarians to the funeral, subject to covid restrictions. TBA.  

 

o Thank you to all those who attended the Annual Campbelltown Service Club Dinner held 

last Tues 31st Sept. The Council put on a great night, the Speaker Dr Muecke was inspirational, the 

different service clubs, members, activities & culture inspiring, the catering & service by Orlando 

Catering exceptional, and the company on the night magnificent. It was another great opportunity to 

catch up and share the night with other dedicated service Clubs, the Councilor’s, and their committed 

staff. We are all extremely fortunate to have Campbelltown Council’s support, so we can work 

together to assist & benefit the local community. So yes, despite covid, the Service Clubs & Council 

have continued on regardless, & making a difference. (Editor: See Photos of night at end of 

newsletter). 

 

• Secretary Frank Orlando 

o It is committee night tonight. 

o Angela Ruotolo is having a one-year Mind Mass in honour of Pat on the 7th of October at 7pm at the 

Annunciation Church, Montacute Road Hectorville. Please see Club Notices for more info. 

o He has had correspondence from a Mss. Sue Humphry who has a message for Tienecke Inkenharg if 

anyone knows of her address or contact details, please see Frank. 

 

• PP Babu gave an update on the planned shipment of hospital beds to Madras, India.  Unfortunately, 

due to covid, all shipments are currently suspended. Everything is ready to go once given the all clear.    

 

• Denise Dinham, FUN Fellowship Director, announced there will be a fellowship night on Fri 17th 

Sept at the Sussex Hotel , Walkerville. All welcome. Please let Denise know for numbers. See Flyer, 

RSVP Tues 14 Sept. 

 

• Elizabeth Gagliardi announced that the Community Café is on this Wed 10 Sept. See Flyer for 

details. 

mailto:%20RCCpublicimage9510@gmail.com
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/83e7eb1b-e358-4f57-aff6-259e8b4a374f/1/
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210712-2545-DG%20Year+Reg%20N/peter@rumbelow.net
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210712-2545-DG%20Year+Reg%20N/aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au
mailto:davidrmunro@icloud
mailto:editor20rcc@gmail.com
Dr%20James%20Muecke%202020%20Australian%20of%20the%20Year
http://sussexhotel.com.au/
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• Past Secretary Susan Harris - 

o Thanked those who have handed in their annual report 

o All those on CROE are going well. (see Facebook & the Club Website) 

o Watch out for SCAM emails -don’t open them. Check the sender’s email address not just their 

name. Some of these are purporting to be from members within Rotary. They are NOT! 

 

• The RLYA Graduation Dinner is Thursday 23 September- RYLA 

Dinner -6pm for 6:30pm Marche Club Paradise – Cost $42 each.  Please 

consider attending this function to celebrate with the RYLA students.  Contact Maria 0421 986 508 

for details /diet requirements/ booking 

 

• Damian Leach reminded all of the Virtual Rotary Conference this Sat 

11 & Sun 12 Sept- 11am-3pm -$FREE -Charles Campbell College. All 

Welcome   For more info & Registration Link is HERE   

 

INDUCTION of Dr Nigel Quadros into the Membership of the Club 

  
•  Damian Leach introduced Dr Nigel Quadros. Nigel is a Fellow of the Australasian Faculty of 

Rehabilitation Medicine (RACP) and works as a Senior Rehabilitation Medicine Physician in 

Central Adelaide Local Health Network which is affiliated with the Queen Elizabeth Hospital, the 

Royal Adelaide hospital, and Hampstead Rehabilitation Centre. He is also a Senior Clinical 

Lecturer in the Faculty of Health and Medical Sciences at the University of Adelaide where he is 

involved in both undergraduate and post graduate medical teaching. His clinical interests are 

mainly in stroke and general neurological rehabilitation.  

His special interest is in assessment and management of people with late effects of polio, and he 

has been conducting a medical post-polio clinic at Queen Elizabeth hospital since 2005. His research 

area currently involves studying the functional decline in ageing polio survivors. 

 

 

•  PP Jim Silvestri then inducted 

Nigel into Rotary & the Club. He 

will be servicing in Community 

Services under the Chairmanship of 

Elizabeth Gagliardi, with Paul 

Trotta his mentor. 

Nigel thanked PP Jim for inducting 

and welcoming him into the Club. 

He is looking forward to getting to 

know everyone, making new 

friends, and serving the community 

and those in need though Rotary. 

Pictured L to R: Damian Leach, 

Secretary Fran Orlando, Past 

President Jim Silvestri, Dr Nigel 

Quadros, Paul Trotta (mentor) & 

Elizabeth Gagliardi (Community 

Service Director)  

 

 

 

https://rotarycampbelltown.org.au/
https://rotary9510.org/event/rotary-institute/
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Rotary Information by -RCC Past President Tony Uren 

 July 1983-June1984   

 
  

Tony Uren enlightened us all,of his year as President 

of the Club from July 1983-June1984  . 

It was a most interesting and entertaining talk that refreshed the memories 

of some older members and gave an intriguing glimpse into the past for 

newer members.  

At the time, it was an all male club & they met at the Reservoir 

Hotel.They assembled at the bar for pre -dinner drinks and afterwards for 

fellowship; they had song books; the loyal toast was done after the meal 

so the smokers could light up; monthly fellowship comprised highly 

competitive rounds of darts or carpet bowls;committee meetings were in 

private homes where the partners would often compete on who provided 

the best or most supper; there were 59 members;0 resignations;1 death;12 

members had 100% attendance. There were many club legends active in 

the club at the time -namely, Richard Fereday,Barry Donaldson,Len 

Rowlands,Albert Sommariva, Eric Webb,David Tuckwell,Gordon 

Strawbridge,Vic Sharp,Ray Grosvenor, Theo Inkerharg & Ian Reddy to 

name a few . 

 Kevin Parkinson was nominated for DG.  

 They setup a Probus Club ,Morialta RC & an Interact Club. 

A Link to a copy of the first 9 pages of Tony’s Presidential Annual Report 

for 1983-1984 is HERE .  

 

Some highlights were :- 

Fundraising – Film & Theatre nights;Christmas puddings;Inaugural 

Campbelltown Art Show;Soap Box Derby netting a whopping $40  ;No auction but Shed  Sales .   Total 

$9278 

Youth – Youth exchange and a Rotaract Club started. 

International- Matched Clubs;IPAC projects in Malaysia & Lae;FAIM 100%; The donation Pot for 

meetings changed it’s name from Copper Pot to Foundation Pot ( Now known as Gold Pot)  ; Ray Rosses 

Scholarship. 

Vocational-Factory Visits; Case Study nights;guest speakers; invited business guests to meetings 

Fellowship: Clubs Visit;Games night-Pool & Table tennis;Picnic at the Gorge-tennis ,cricket, races etc 

Christmas night at the golf club;Bowls at Tranmere-70 attendees;Globe Derby Park 

Community Service: Abbey Burton Van- supported by Greg Crafter MP was in the TV,Radio & Press a  

a specially equipped Van donated to Abbey a 12yo with special needs. This was all done at a special 

meeting where the van was presented at Paradise Motors ; Mardi Gras;Elderly Christmas Night;Urine 

testing-446 tests ( Not Urine Tasting!) Donations to the RFDS & the Athelstone CFS. 

 

Tony concluded his talk with some amusing  yarns & anecdotes of the times. They were great times ! 

 
Latest District Publications Links are Here > 

Rotary Matters , District Classifieds, Rotary Down Under , Rotary on the 

Move Zone 8. ,  District 9510 Website ; RDU Supplies 

 
PP Vince is planning a Car Parts -SWAP MEET to be held early next year and is 

forming a committee to organise it.  Please see Vince or Jim Silvestri if you would like 

to volunteer to serve and be involved. 

 

• Margaret Beare  spoke recently  on the devastating effect of covid in 

Bali & Indonesia. All it takes is $1 a day to feed a family and she is seeking donations . 

Please  Contact Margaret on 0418 830 343 if you wish to help. 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/7e086f04-4456-4add-91ee-db4eb8f10d50/1/
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/newsletter/rotarymatters/jul2021/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/0a946a55-756c-4171-a538-590143e5a66f/1/
https://rotarydownunder.com.au/
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/newsletter/onthemove/jun2021/
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/newsletter/onthemove/jun2021/
https://rotary9510.org/
http://rdusupplies.com.au/
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• Club Membership fees/Subs 2021-2022 are Now Due –Click HERE for More Info 

 

 Please contact Babu on 0418 851 655  

• Maria Figg reminded 

all of the upcoming 

RYLA Program, 

hosted by our Club 

and an open invite to 
RYLA for any 
progeny of our 
Rotarians.  
 

Here are the links 
to the program, which is 
being run by our club. 
RYLA 2021 September 
program is from Sept 18 
to Sept 24. 
 

The graduation ceremony is on Sept 23 at the Marche 
club.  This is a partner’s night for us. 
It would be GREAT to have progeny of our Rotarians at RYLA, 
especially as this one is being run by our club!! 
Damian Leach is the Administrator. 
 
I hope you can convince / harass / bribe one of yours to go 
 
Copy these details for them, after that long chat you could have with them about RYLA. 
------------------------------------------------------- 
Information about RYLA 
RYLA on D9510 website          

RYLA’s website with link to Apply Now      

Because time is short once, if you have applied online, please 
send me, Margaret  

• A CV of what you are doing now (eg course @ Uni, 
TAFE etc, ) 

• Current Work  
• A selfie (head & shoulders) 

Registrar: Margaret Northcote 
RYLA.registrar@rotary9510.org    https://ryla9510.org 
0419 122 525 
 

 Info & Registration details for  Rotary Youth Programs -Apply Now.   More info HERE 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/d3593291-3110-4bcb-8767-da95d1e260e7/1/
https://rotary9510.org/sitepage/youth/rotary-youth-leadership-awards
https://www.ryla9510.org/
https://www.ryla9510.org/
mailto:RYLA.registrar@rotary9510.org
https://ryla9510.org/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/c8d0b751-fc5b-4d34-a9b7-bc3dafda1518/1/
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o National Youth Science Forum (NYSF) 

➢ 12 days from 10 to 25 January 2022 

➢ for students who are currently in year 11 and will be in year 12 in 2022 

o Rotary Youth Leadership Awards (RYLA-for 18-25yo) – 

➢ Course 1: Sat 18 Sept- Fri 24 Sept 2021 (RCC Host Club)-< Last Chance 

Course 2: Tues 19 April 19- Mon April 25 

 

please contact Maria Figg 0421 986 508, Youth Director RCC 

 

• The Rotary Foundation- Information about donating to Rotary’s own charity here. 

 

• Please visit and explore the new Club Runner website here   
https://rotarycampbelltown.org.au/   Once you logon you can check that your personal 

information is correct and you can easily update it. The site is a a great resource & promotion tool  

for all Club & Rotary Information.  If you are not sure of your login name or password, please 

contact  Alyssa Morran our PR Director .   

 Thanks  to Margaret Northcote , the club’s webmaster of our old website , who is transferring  all 

relevant & historical club records to the new Clubrunner site. 

 

• Club History- for copies of any club photos/info etc., please provide the secretary with a USB greater 

than 12GB together with a Gold Pot donation and she will happily copy them for you.  

 

• Club Wine for sale-Please contact Brett Coombs 0421 323 699 to order.  

• Vocational Committee always seeking nominations for Pride of Workmanship and Business 

excellence Awards. Please contact Elizabeth Gagliardi. 

 Gd’day Possums–this is your page & remember “If it is to be- it is up to me.” Val & Mal’s motto  

 

• Some feedback  dated 5th Sept  from an avid reader of our newsletter  :- 

Thanks for the ‘heads up’ Bruce. 
I enjoy reading your bulletin. 
Milton and I went through 6 years of Med School together. 
He certainly made a significant contribution to Health Services in New Guinea in an around their 
gaining independence in 1975. 
Best wishes 
Dick 
   
Dick Wilson OAM 
Rotary Club of Stirling 
District 9520 Governor 2015-16 
 

• A message to all from Angela Ruotolo      

On the 7th October it will be the 1st Anniversary of Pat’s passing away. 

It is traditional to have a one year Mind Mass and I have arranged it for the 7th October 

at 

7 pm at the Annunciation Church  Montacute Road Hectorville. 

As there were restrictions the day Pat’s funeral was held, quite a few Rotarians were 

unable to attend. 

If anyone from the club wishes to attend his one year mass they are more than welcome. 

It will only be half to three quarter of an hour service. 

Thank you & Regards 

Angela Ruotolo  0478 168 030  

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/4d034039-8e94-4bf6-ae83-3d0850aa2d0c/1/
https://rotarycampbelltown.org.au/
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•       Monday night was Committee Night &  

the Youth  Committee met at Athar’s after 

the meeting . Present were :- 

Pictured L to R- host Athar Yaghoub, ,Maria 

Figg-Youth Director ,Nikki Rowe, Bruce Barnes 

, an univited sheep, Kevin Hill and Garth 

Holmes. The Sheep had its eyes on the lovely 

sweet cupcakes which were irresistible . The 

picture was expertly taken by Athar’s son Firas . 

 

• Exclusive Wine Purchase Offer from 

Blackwood Rotary Club- Link is HERE  

 

  
Link  Here to the above sites which are a valuable resource for dealing with grief. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Read all about it HERE on this BBC website 

 

 

 
Fines session by acting Sgt Garth (Sgt Aaron 0431 213 870 aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au)    

Babu was in the recent local Herald with Mayor Jill, regarding an article on Cultural Diversity & 

the Club’s Indian Fundraising Covid night; Peter A dropped in to see Garth and Garth’s dog only 

licked him instead of being a good guard dog and barking; Peter R who used to smoke little cigars back in 

Tony Munro’s presidential year 83-84; those who forgot their badges….. 

 

• Welfare officer’s Report- (Please contact Peter Rumbelow on 0402 844 304 or peter@rumbelow.net ) 

o As mentioned earlier Joe Hudspith passed away suddenly after recovering in hospital after a fall. 

Wife Jule is shattered. Their son Tim is interstate and can’t get here due to covid. They both have 

given so much to this club, Rotary, and the community. Please think of Jule and family at this sad 

time. Peter Allen will be speaking on behalf of the Club at Joe’s funeral. 

o John & Dorothy Bennett are on a relaxing holiday in rural Qld at their daughter’s. They both need 

a short break to refresh after recent health problems. Enjoy. 

For all those who are unwell, under treatment or convalescing and are mentioned in this 

column your Rotary family are sincerely thinking of you and your loved ones as your 

welfare and health are of concern to us all. May you get better soon. 

 

 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/49cb4a3b-0564-4f25-a42b-a59224fc6640/1/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/49cb4a3b-0564-4f25-a42b-a59224fc6640/1/
https://thecollectiveforhope.org/
https://www.bbc.com/future/article/20210316-the-legendary-fabric-that-no-one-knows-how-to-make
mailto:aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210906-2554-RI/peter@rumbelow.net
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• Birthdays, Anniversaries Absences (one week in advance of next meeting) 

Birthdays-Members:  NA 

Birthdays-Partners: NA 

Induction Anniversaries: NA 

Leave of Absence Register:  Brad Silby 29 July 2021 to 30 June 2022 

 
Rotary Diary Dates & Notices 

 
•  Every Tuesday at the Shed:  A great social event for all members and partners and the backbone of 

our fundraising. Note Shed sales are generally the last Saturday of the month except as shown in red 

italics: - Subject to Covid Restrictions  

 

• 3rd Sept- 12th Sept – CROE trip (Campbelltown Rotary Outback Experience)  

 

• Virtual Rotary Conference Sat 11 & Sun 12 Sept- 11am-3pm -$FREE -Charles Campbell 

College. All Welcome   For more info & Registration Link is  HERE   

 

• Sat 18 Sept-Fri 24 Sept 2021 RYLA- RC of Campbelltown is the Host Club for this one. 

 

• Sat 18 Sept-Cultural Night 2021-Adelaide Rotaract Club- Latvian Hall, 4 Clark St, Wayville 7pm-

10:30pm  Info here . Buy Tickets here $40. See Flyer  

 

• Thursday 23 September- RYLA Dinner -6pm for 6:30pm Marche Club 

Paradise – Cost $42 each.  Please consider attending this function to celebrate 

with the RYLA students.   

Contact Maria 0421 986 508 for details /diet requirements/ booking    

 

• Sat Nov 20- Porchetta- see Frank Augello for details  

 

• Friday April 1-Sunday 3 April 2022-Barossa Rotary District Conference at Tanunda- Margaret 

Beare for accom. inquiries 0418 830 343. Please secure your accom & book NOW.  

There is a fun Quiz night planned for the Friday night of the District Conference as entertainment and 

all the proceeds will go the DG Jeff’s wife Jenny’s chosen charity All Kids 

 
Meeting Stats                (Gold Pot –goes to Herd of Hope)   

Attendance:  

 56 %                   

Gold Pot:     

$26.15 

 

Sergeant: 

  $15.00 

 

Raffle:   

$70

 
    President’s Thought for the week       

 

 Editor’s Corner Any errors, omissions, missing links, or if not receiving emailed newsletter please let me know. 

If anyone has any contributions to make to the newsletter, please catch up on meeting night or email me with 

your content. Electronic format is preferred whenever possible please, as it saves a lot of retyping.   Rotary E 

clubs Link  Here   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://rotary9510.org/event/rotary-institute/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/c3715bcd-ebe8-4e31-a834-ed92e08fbfba/1/
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210607-2542-CN/Latvian%20Hall,%204%20Clark%20St,%20Wayville%20SA%205034
https://www.allkids.org.au/about-us/history/
https://herdofhope.com.au/
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/
https://herdofhope.com.au/
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To celebrate our Centenary, this year’s Zone 8 conference is all about sharing the wonderful impact 

of Rotary. It will take place on 11 & 12 September 2021. 

 There are some great reasons to attend this year’s event: 

 Be inspired by Rotary projects in communities around our Zone 

Meet some of our Rotary heroes – dedicating their lives to making a positive difference 

Learn new ways to deepen engagement and impact from Rotary’s senior leaders 

Connect with Rotary friends old and new 

Share the ‘big picture’ of Rotary impact with your newer members 

Be inspired to deepen your engagement and make an even greater difference through Rotary 

  

The 2021 event is going virtual with a flexible two day program designed to inspire and energise you. The 

event will have all the best elements of the face to face conference – you can listen to great speakers, ask 

questions, network with Rotarians friends (old and new) and choose the sessions you want to attend – all 

from the comfort of your home or in a shared space with other Rotarians and friends. This will be offered 

at the Charles Campbell College at no charge. 

  

SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 11TH -  11:00 - 1:00 PM (ACST) 

11:00 am  Melbourne Singers of Gospel   

    Opening - RI Director Jessie Harman   

    RI President Shekar Mehta  

              featuring interview by Kero O'Shea - "The Person behind the Badge" 

    Anne Lee Hussey  Have Great Dreams and Dare to Live Them  

    SHOWCASE ONE  Rotary In Action 

     RI General Secretary John Hewko  " Rotary - People of Action in a Challenging Year " 

    Ngaire Ralph  The Influence of Rotary Youth Exchange on my Life   

    Melbourne Singers of Gospel   

    Mark Pearce Changing Nature of Volunteering 

    Costa Georgiadis: Host ABC Gardening Australia  Rotary Environment Ambassador - 

The Garden Guru 

    Closing - RI Director Jessie Harman   

    Serve to Change Lives Music Video   

1:30 pm   CLOSE  ( then More on Sunday )  
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< Link Here 

https://rotaryeclub.org.au/newsletter/rotarymatters/sep2021/
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Pics from the Annual Campbelltown Service Club Dinner held last Tues 31st Sept.  
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Facebook posts from our adventurous CROE Team for the RFDS -Go the CROE’s   

https://www.flyingdoctor.org.au/sant/

